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Other Committee & ALA Matters  

� Met with recent Appeal Review Committee chairs. 
� Met with ALA Executive Board Liaison to COA, Maureen Sullivan. 
� Discussed the ongoing review of the Standards for Accreditation of Master’s Programs in Library 

and Information Studies. 
� Conducted an open program entitled "Draft revised Standards for Accreditation of LIS Master’s 

Programs.”  
 


